From: Sue Mayotte

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:40:19 PM

Sue Mayotte
387Piscassic Rd
Newfields, NH 03856

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Since Eversource took over in this state my electric bills have skyrocketed. Not only do | envision the
destruction of our natural resources | also see the financial cost that the the public will incur as a result
of this project being approved. I'd rather look at wind turbines on the horizon rather than more power
lines.

Sincerely,
Sue Mayotte
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